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October 27, 2021 

J.  Gallagher 
Clerk 
Municipality of Clarington 
40 Temperance Street 
Bowmanville   ON   L1C 3A6 

Dear June Gallagher: 

RE: Proposed Study of the Current Policy/Practice for 
Streetlighting on Regional Roads (2021-W-36), Our File: 
T02 

Council of the Region of Durham, at its meeting held on October 27, 2021, 
adopted the following recommendations of the Works Committee: 

“A) That the Draft Terms of Reference outlined in Report #2021-W-36 
of the Commissioner of Works for a Consultant Study of the 
Current Policy/Practice with respect to Streetlighting on Regional 
Roads, be circulated to the Durham Local Area Municipal Councils 
for endorsement no later than December 10, 2021; and 

B) That the Current Policy/Practice with respect to Streetlighting on 
Regional Roads (Attachment #1 to Report #2021-W-36) continue 
to prevail until the proposed Consultant Study is completed and 
any changes on a consensus basis are approved and 
implemented”. 

Please find enclosed a copy of Report #2021-W-36 for your information. 

As noted in the resolution please endorse the Draft Terms of Reference 
outlined in Report #2021-W-36 no later than December 10, 2021. 

Ralph Walton 

Ralph Walton, 
Regional Clerk/Director of Legislative Services 

RW/sg 

c: S. Siopis, Commissioner of Works 
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